
 
 

Happy almost Spring Wildcats! 

 

What an exciting time of year! As we spring ahead this month, we have a lot in store for our 

Wildcats! 8th grade students are attending JA Business Center where they will learn about 

life skills and choices.  We also have a great trip planned for Tallahassee this month! This trip 

connects with our Civics curriculum and our students are so excited! 

 

We are excited about our students most recent performance on PM FAST assessments, and 

we are using this data to help our students build academic goals.  Ask your child what their 

math and literacy goals are for this season!  

 

As we continue to learn and grow- join me for our next Paws with Mrs. G! This month's topic 

will be the ABCs of middle school self-image and confidence. Let's help our middle school 

tweens and teens learn to love themselves! Join me on March 31st at 9:30 in our Media 

Center! 

 

Don't forget we have free tutoring for all Wildcats Tuesdays- Thursdays in our Media Center. 

Here we grow! 

 

Your Literacy Loving Principal, 

 

Mrs. G 



 


